










Presidents Report - Stephen Greenwood. 

This year has seen the stmt of some 111ajor changes to the Maryborough 
Community House and these changes are desig11ed to streamline services 
mid improve consumer access to the Community House. 

These changes will be implemented over the next twelve months so be on 
the lookout for ,1 newer improved Maryborough Community House. 

This past twelve months have been challe11gi11g for the con1rnillec. There 
lwvc been a number of difficult clrnngcs to the slrudurc or co1111m111ity 
houses in general and these have been met head 011 by oui· committee. 
The continuing changes lo the community landscape at all levels have 
impacted on the way we do business. 
As a result, this year has been a steep learning curve for al1 of us. 

The changes to the community have not always been for the better, but we 
have all been able to take a positive view of them and been able to still 
provide a better, more responsive service to our consumers, which has 
always been our priority. 

By nature, committees of management in general have always been made up 
of people who are community minded and generous with their time. The 
outgoing �ommittee of management is no exception. The old saying" ask a 
busy person " sums up the committee this past year. 
We have managed time and time again by pitching in and getting it done and 
have still managed to have fun. 

Thank you to the retiring committee of management people for your hard 
work and effort this past year, and congratulations to the incoming 
committee. 
I am sure you will find your experiences on the Maryborough Community 
House committee of management a wonderful experience. 





















Thai1ks to the Central Gold-fields Shire tor their support of Adopt a Highway 
,HH.I the rubbish removal they do on a regular b,1sis. 

Homework Club is another highly successful program that is currently being 
run at the Maryborough Community House. 

As usual, there is a big list of thank you's to be said. Part of any Annual 
general mceling is the celebration of support ror small community groups 
such as ours. 
The thank you list gets bigger every year and for this we are grateful. Please 
gel behind these people and orgrn1is,1tio11s as they do a wonderful job.

Thanks also to the committee of management and to the volunteers. This  
year we have called upon them heaps and they have always accepted the 
challenge. For this I thank them. 
Committee of Managements have had it tough this last few years, with 
changes happening at every level. The Maryborough Community House 
Committee of Management is no exception. Their time and commitment has 
been incredible. 
Thanks to all of you. 

Regards, 

Sue. 






